
Subject: 

"oisss@brown.edu" <oisss@brown.edu> 
Wednesday, August 5, 2020 11:01 PM 

OISSS letter for visa and U.S. entry 

Dear International Students: 

This is to let you know that a letter explaining Brown's hybrid model for fall has been made 
available on the OISSS website for you to download and print. 

The letter can be found in the lower left hand comer under the heading: U.S. Visa/Port of Enny -
Letter for students - Brown's hybrid model for fall 2020 

https://www.brown.edu/about/adminisu-ation/intemational-student-and-scholar­
services/protected/hybrid (web authentication required) 

While this letter may not be necessaiy since the Student Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) 
rescinded its fall guidance and returned to previous spring guidance, you may wish to cany a 
copy with you just in case. 

Wishing you a safe u-ip back to the U.S. 

Your OISSS team 




